Clarification regarding definition of demand customers in South Australia
Envestra proposed that if a customer consumes more than 50 GJ for any particular day during the year, that customer would be treated as a demand customer regardless of its total consumption during the year. Envestra’s response to the AER’s draft decision for its South Australia network does not address concerns raised by the AER regarding this threshold. The same issue was raised by the AER for Envestra’s Queensland network to which Envestra did respond.
 Envestra has since advised that its response to this issue for Queensland applies equally to South Australia.
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